
May 6, 2011 

TED WHEELER 

OREGON STATE TREASURER 

Dear Governor Atiyeh, 

Thank you for meeting with me and my Chief of Staff, Tom 
Rinehart. It was nice to finally connect with you. 

Now that I've been in office for a while, I truly value your years of 
service to Oregon; you've set the bar very high for those of us. who 
follow in your footsteps. 

I appreciated our conversation and encourage you to keep us in mind 
if we can help you in any way. 

Thanks again. 

Ted Wheeler 
State Treasurer 
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